THORNBURY TOWNSHIP, CHESTER COUNTY
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
WORK SESSION

MINUTES -September 5, 2017

The Thornbury Township Board of Supervisors’ Work Session was called to order at 6:00 p.m. in the
Thornbury Township meeting room. In attendance were Supervisors Bob Anthony, Chairman via
telephone; Jim Benoit, Vice-Chairman, and Michael Gallagher. Also in attendance were Judy Lizza,
Township Manager; Teresa DeStefano, Township Secretary and Kathy Labrum, Township Solicitor.

DISCUSSION ITEMS:

1. West Goshen Sewer Agreement

Kathy Labrum reviewed the changes she made to the agreement with the Board and West Goshen
Sewer Authority/Township Solicitor Ross Unruh. After a brief discussion, the agreement will be on the
agenda for approval at the next Board of Supervisors Meeting,

2, 2018 Budget Review — Income

Judy Lizza gave a brief update to the Board on the Township Accounts and Total Capital Assets.

3. Eagle Scout projects

Judy Lizza updated the Board on the Eagle Scout projects scheduled throughout the Township. There
will be one at the Goose Creek Park and also one at the Squire Cheyney Park this Fall.

4. Rotary Plantings at Squire Cheyney Park on September 23, 2017
Judy Lizza noted to the Board that the Rotary will be doing planning for the Township on September

23, 2017 with native plants from the Redbud Nursery. Also Judy mention that if any students need
volunteer hours for school she will be sending out information through an email blast.

OTHER MATTERS:

ADJOURNMENT:

As there was no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:40 p.m.

Resgpectfully submitted,

Teresa DeStefano
Township Secretary
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